
 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2024-014  
 
Date:   Friday, May 17, 2024 
 
Time: Friday, May 17, 2024 through Friday, May 24, 2024 
 
Subject: FAA Local Radar Maintenance 

 
 
FAA Tech Ops will be performing maintenance on the VNY Local Radar System from Friday, May 
17th through Friday, May 24th.  

• During this period, there may be limited to no pattern work allowed.  

• Also, some flight delays may occur. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY R. Nash 

DATE ISSUED 5/16/2024 

TIME ISSUED 01:45 PM              

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

